The Assembly Rooms, Bath
Tuesday 16 May 1995

Welcome to The Assembly Rooms, Bath and to this year’s Regional
Conference and Exhibition on Child Health. We hope you will have
an enjoyable and informative evening, meeting the exhibitors and
spending time with friends and colleagues.

The schedule for the conference is that for the first hour or so you
will be able to visit the exhibition stands, discuss products and collect
literature and samples.

The lecture will take place after that and following questions, we
invite you to stay for supper, a glass of wine and a further look
around the exhibition. The conference will end at around 10.00pm
when we wish you a safe journey home.

We look forward to welcoming you to other events in the future.

SIMON WHITFIELD
Managing Director, Profile Productions Ltd

PROGRAMME
6.45pm Exhibition opens
Lecture: Robyn Pound
Questions and Answers
Supper and Exhibition

10.00pm Conference Ends
approx

This Evening’s Lecture

Positive Parenting - A Realistic Aim

for Health Visiting?
Responding to the Children’s Rights Debate

Robyn Pound
RGN, RHV, BA(Hons)

Robyn Pound has been a Health Visitor since 1974 in London,
Bristol and Bath. Her handbook for parents and their health visitors
"Help Your Child to Sleep” was pivotal in her interest in the links
between children’s behaviour and their relationships with their
parents. Gaining a Batchelor’s degree at the University of the West
of England in 1994 allowed her to study many aspects of child health
and its relationship to children’s rights. She is embarking on research
into the changing attitudes of adults towards children.
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